
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

SUMMER WEATHER IS DEFINITELY HERE. I’VE EVEN HEARD SOME COMPLAINING ABOUT 

THE HEAT AND HUMIDITY. WHILE IT MAY BE UNCOMFORTABLE I WOULD NOT WISH FOR 

THE MINUS 20 WEATHER OF THE WINTER MONTHS. HOW ABOUT YOU? 

SOMETHING ELSE I HAVE DISCOVERED. WHILE IN THE MIDDLE OF WINTER WE ALL ARE 

THINKING AHEAD AND MAKING PLANS FOR SPRING OR SUMMER, RIGHT? BUT IN THE 

MIDDLE OF SUMMER VERY FEW PEOPLE ARE MAKING PLANS FOR FALL OR WINTER. OR 

SO IT SEEMS. 

WHICH CAUSES SOME PROBLEMS IN REGARDS TO OUR LATE SEPTEMBER BUS TRIP TO 

THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION. BY THE TIME MOST PEOPLE START THINKING 

ABOUT LATE SEPTEMBER IT’S TOO LATE TO SIGN UP FOR THIS BUS TRIP BECAUSE THE 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS JULY 25.  

WHY JULY 25TH? WELL, THAT’S A DATE SET BY THE FOLKS WHO SELL THE TICKETS TO 

THE EVENING CONCERTS TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION. I RESERVE MY 

SEATS AT THE END OF THE YEAR FOR THE COMING YEAR. I AM THEN REQUIRED TO PAY 

FOR THEM BY JULY 25TH. OR I LOSE THEM. THEY ARE RELEASED BACK FOR PUBLIC SALES. 

IT WOULD BE GREAT IF THEY COULD EXTEND THAT DEADLINE TO THE END OF AUGUST. 

BY THEN PEOPLE ARE STARTING TO MAKE PLANS IN SEPTEMBER AND MONTHS 

FOLLOWING. AND I AM PURSUING THAT POSSIBILITY. BUT AT THIS MOMENT, JULY 25TH IS 

THE DEADLINE. 

I MENTION THIS IN GREAT DETAIL TODAY BECAUSE JULY 25TH IS NOT VERY FAR OFF. 

TWO WEEKS. AND AS OF TODAY, I HAVE 20 PEOPLE REGISTERED TO TRAVEL WITH US 

AND I NEED 30 MINIMUM TO COVER COSTS. SO FOR ANYONE OF YOU WHO MIGHT HAVE 

THOUGHT ABOUT TRAVELING WITH US THIS YEAR TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET 

CONVENTION WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU SOON. I WOULD HATE FOR YOU TO CONTACT 

US IN AUGUST ONLY TO FIND OUT THE TRIP WAS CANCELLED.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE TRIP, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG OR GIVE US A 

CALL FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. TO REGISTER, CALL US AT 920-842-2900. THE COST, BASED 

ON DOUBLE OCCUPANCY, IS $760 PER PERSON.  

DURING THESE SUMMER DAYS WE REALLY NEED YOUR SUPPORT. THE WRVM RADIO 

MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


